
The City invites you to attend a 
public information centre to offer feedback 
on the proposed conceptual design for  

City of St. Catharines 
Public Information Centre

Park Renewal 
Plan Project

Learn more at  
stcatharines.ca/ParksRenewal

The City will display the proposed design, and 
will be welcoming residents’ feedback  
on the conceptual drawing.

to be held on  
Thursday, April 13, from 5 to 6 p.m. at  
Russell Avenue Community Centre 
 (Assembly Room), 108 Russell Ave.

Alex MacKenzie Park Play  
Equipment and Basketball Court


